
ALL SCREENINGS START AT 7:30 PM EXCEPT FOR  
SELECT SATURDAY SESSIONS STARTING AT 5 PM

‘NO GUESTS’ SCREENINGS DENOTED BY *

Thursday 22nd	 June Again
Friday 23rd	 Fast & Furious 9 *
Saturday 24th	 [5 PM]  Spirit Untamed
Wednesday 28th	 The Nest
Thursday 29th	 The Dissident
Friday 30th	 Chariots of Fire 
	 40th anniversary screening
Saturday 31st	 [5 PM]  Dream Horse

Tuesday 3rd	 The Mole Agent
Thursday 5th	 Crisis
Friday 6th	 Those Who Wish Me Dead
Saturday 7th	 [5 PM]  Collective * 
	 Followed by panel discussion
Wednesday 11th	 Cliff Walkers
Thursday 12th	 Two of Us
Friday 13th	 The Hitman's Wife's Bodyguard
Saturday 14th	 [5 PM]  Brazen Hussies
	 Followed by panel discussion
Tuesday 17th	 It Must Be Heaven
Thursday 19th	 Minamata
Friday 20th	 De Gaulle
Saturday 21st	 [7:30 PM]  In The Heights *

Wednesday 25th	 Cousins
Thursday 26th	 Deliver Us from Evil (2020)
Friday 27th	 A Streetcar Named Desire 
	 70th anniversary screening
Saturday 28th	 [7:30 PM]  Cruella *
Tuesday 31st	 Breaking Bread

Thursday 2nd	 The Godmother
Friday 3rd	 Gunpowder Milkshake
Saturday 4th	 [7:30 PM]  My Name is Gulpilil
Wednesday 8th	 Percy vs Goliath

Friday 10th —	 Lebanese Film Festival 2021
Sunday 12th	 Visit www.lff.org.au for more

Tuesday 14th	 Heroic Losers
Thursday 16th	 Nine Days
Friday 17th	 The Suicide Squad (2021) *
Saturday 18th	 [5 PM]  Saina
Wednesday 22nd	 Herself
Thursday 23rd	 Old
Friday 24th	 Fargo
	 25th anniversary screening 
Saturday 25th	 [5 PM]  Space Jam:  
	 A New Legacy *
Tuesday 28th	 Gunda
Thursday 30th	 Bye Bye Morons

Friday 1st	 Black Widow *
Saturday 2nd	 [5 PM]  From the Vine

Join Australia's largest film society and see as many films as you want for  
a single membership fee. It's the best way to see movies in Canberra!

All screenings held at our new cinema in the 
Cultural Centre of the ANU's Kambri Precinct. 

Programme may be subject to change.  
Please contact us for more information.WWW.ANUFG.ORG.AU

ANNUAL $90 / SEASON $30 / WEEKLY $15

Membership is open to EVERYONE

JULY

SEPTEMBER

AUGUST

OCTOBER

IMPORTANT – To ensure a safe moviegoing experience for all, a number of safety guidelines are currently being enforced,  
in compliance with ANU COVID-19 protocols. This includes mandatory use of the CBR Check-In app upon arrival, and online  
pre-registration for each screening. These restrictions may be subject change as ANU or ACT Health guidelines are revised,  

so please sign up to our mailing list via our website or visit www.anufg.org.au/covid for the latest updates. 


